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Weekly Email Update 6th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Important 2023/24 dates: 

 

13th October Nasal flu Yrs R, 1 and 2.  A form was emailed to parents last 

week with details of how to consent to your child receiving 

the flu vaccine.  Your child will NOT automatically have 

the nasal flu immunisation, you need to give consent via 

the Kernow Health online consent form. 

19th October Yr R Heights and Weights check. An important email was 

sent to Year R Parents earlier this week with the link to the 

Digital Health Information programme. This gives lots of 

useful information and links including how to “opt out” of 

school health screening.  Unless you have opted out then 

your Year R child WILL be weighed and measured. 

23rd October – 27th 

October 

Half Term 

30th October Inset Day – School Closed to pupils 

8th November Individual School Photo 

15 January 2024 Deadline for application for starting school in September 

2024 in reception class (for children born between 1.9.19 

and 31.8.20). 

Deadline for application for a September 2024 place to 

transfer from an infant school to year three at a junior 

school (current year 2 children need to apply) 

 

Attendance                                                                                                                        

Each Friday in assembly we look at the attendance for the week and celebrate the 

class with the highest attendance and this week the winners were Maple Class who 

had 98.4% attendance. 

 

School dinners 

Next week will be Week 3 
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SPECIAL AWARDS  

 

A reminder that if your child has recently done something special please email:  

community@budeprimary.org  with a photo and a sentence or two about what your 

child. 

 

These photos will be used on a school display and on Facebook so by sending them 

you are consenting to this unless otherwise stated. If you don’t get a reply from Mrs G 

within two days, then please send again or contact the office as she may not have 

received it (e.g. in junk mail). In reply to your email, she will inform you when the 

award will be given – there will not be a separate text for this.  

 

Message from Emma Thomas 

Attached is some information from Read Easy which is a local group committed to 

helping adults improve their reading skills.  

 

Parental Drop In- Autumn Term 

Every Friday 9-10.30am 

 DATE 

  

 ACTIVITY 

13th October  Craft session- Mini succulents 

  

20th October  Halloween art/craft-tbc 

  

27th October HALF TERM 
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